
 

 

BAKER HILL ROAD DISTRICT 

PRUDENTIAL COMMITTEE 

WILLIAM PRENDERGAST, CHAIR 
 

20 Bridge Street, Lanesborough, MA 

January 8, 2025 – 12:00 P.M 

 

Attendees:  William Prendergast (Chairman), Hank Sayers, Linda Pruyne (Treasurer), Mark 

Siegars (Attorney), Lorna Gayle (Secretary) 

 

Absent:  John Goerlach, Charles Durfee (DPW, Director) 

 

Meeting Called to Order:  12:02pm 

 

Approval of Minutes 

Minutes of December 2024 heals over to the February meeting. 

 

Road Maintenance 

 The road was plowed and sanded several times.  One guardrail was damaged and will need to be 

repaired.   

 

Legal Issues 

Mr. Siegars suggested that the Committee schedule an Executive Session Meeting with the 

Select Board before the next Committee meeting in February.   

 

The Committee briefly discussed the legal issues facing the Mall. owners regarding their 

delinquent taxes to the Road District and to the Town. 

 

Treasurers Report 

Ms. Pruyne reviewed the upcoming payments to the Town. 

 

Future Meeting:  February 12, 2025, at the Water District Office, 20 Bridge Street at 12 

PM. 

 

Motion to adjourn moved by Mr. Sayers, seconded by Mr. Prendergast. 

 

Meeting adjourned 12:31 pm.  

 


